
Laboratory Bulletin 
 

 

 

 
Date: November 12, 2014   
 
To:  South Zone – West 
 Physician Offices, Physician Clinics, ALL Laboratory Staff 
  
From: AHS Laboratory Services – South Zone (West) 
  
 
Re: Slide Holders Product Change for Submission of Genital Smears to the Laboratory
  
  

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 

• Effective immediately, use CLEAR plastic slide holders for the submission of genital smears.   
• New and improved clear slide holders are available. 
• The clear slide holder replaces the pink slide holder.  
• Pink slide holders will be removed from service. 

 
 

Why this is important:  
 

• This is a product change.  Pink slide holders are no longer available from the vendor. 
 
 
Action Required: 
 

• The ordering practice remains the same. 
• Submit genital smears in CLEAR slide holders. 
• Do NOT discard the CLEAR slide holders. 

 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
Connie Hoffart, CRH Laboratory Chemistry Supervisor, 403-388-6092 
Shelley Duncan, CRH Laboratory Manager, 403-388-6556 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
Dr. Barbara Popma, AHS Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead) Laboratory Medicine, South Zone 
Dorothy Ward, Director Laboratory Services South Zone 
 


